


April 14, 2023 


Dear Prize Winner, 


LETTER OF INVITATION TO THE IYMC NEW YORK PRIZE WINNERS’ RECITAL 2023 

Congratulations! As a prize winner in the IYMC international music competitions, you are herewith invited to attend 
and participate in the annual recital to be held in New York City on September 3rd, 2023. The event will be held in 
The DiMenna Center for Classical Music, 450 W 37th St, New York, NY 10018. 


General information is now available at https://www.internationalyouthmusiccompetitions.org/new-york- general-
info.html 
Registration is open at https://www.internationalyouthmusiccompetitions.org/new-york-registration-7-pm.html 
Ticket sales are open at https://www.internationalyouthmusiccompetitions.org/new-york-ticket-sales.html


Letter of support from IYMC for USA visa application: you may request this on the registration form. 


We look forward to another wonderful event in New York City where our musicians, their teachers, families and 
friends can share in the outstanding accomplishments and our prize winners can receive recognition for their 
achievements. 


Thank you for your continued interest and commitment to musical excellence through IYMC.


Best regards,




Dr. Adriana Janse van Rensburg

EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
IYMC LLC

Atlanta, USA


https://www.internationalyouthmusiccompetitions.org/new-york-ticket-sales.html

